
Summary of Panel Decisions Following Consultations with Member States 

 

After engaging in consultations with Member States, International Financial Institutions (IFIs) 





resilience at the indicator level rather than at the pillar level giving the MVI more 

consistency through the calculation process. 

¶ Other technical suggestions were extensively discussed but did not lead to changes in the 

methodology.  

o One such suggestion was to assign unequal weights to components, as proposed 

by some Member States. However, the panel concluded that there was no 

evidence-based approach to select weights fairly and achieve a universal index. 

Therefore, the decision was made to retain the use of equal weights, considering 

the lack of a clear alternative. 

 

In conclusion, these decisions reflect the comprehensive analysis and considerations made by 

the High-level Panel following the consultations with Member States and IFIs. 

 

Please see all the comprehensive list of indicators considered by the Panel but ultimately not 

included in the MVI.  

 

The MVI is a living tool that requires periodic reassessment. As a result, variables that were 

previously considered but not used due to limited data or other issues, as well as new variables, 

should be taken into account during future revision processes. Overall, the availability of data 

poses a substantial constraint in constructing synthetic indices. 


